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UPDATED IMPORTANT NOTIFICATION 

EpiPen® Jr 150mcg Adrenaline (epinephrine) Auto-Injector 

 

Due to manufacturing delays from our contract manufacturer, Meridian Medical Technologies, a Pfizer 

company, there is currently a supply constraint of EpiPen® Jr 150mcg Adrenaline (epinephrine) Auto-
Injector. 

Supply of EpiPen® 300mcg Adrenaline (epinephrine) Auto-Injector is not affected. 

Mylan takes the supply of EpiPen® Jr Auto-Injectors very seriously, and we appreciate the importance 

of patients with life-threatening allergies to have access to epinephrine auto-injector products. 

Patient safety is our primary concern and, as a prudent measure to provide an extra safeguard for this 
critical medicine, a process has been put in place to ensure those at risk for a potentially life-
threatening allergic reaction (anaphylaxis) have access to the treatment they may need.  
 
Patients requiring an EpiPen® Jr 150mcg Adrenaline (epinephrine) Auto-Injector are being 
directed to contact their local pharmacy. Pharmacies can then contact the Mylan Customer 
Support team on 1800 274 276 or the EpiPen® Customer Service Toll Free hotline on 1800 931 
625 or au.sales.support@mylan.com to obtain instructions on how to access emergency 
supply. 
 
During the current supply constraint, please dispense only ONE EpiPen® Jr 150mcg Adrenaline 
(epinephrine) Auto-Injector to each patient. 
 

We will continue to provide updates about the supply situation. 
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